

Thank you to everyone who joined us for our Summer Fayre last week and for our Junior Sports Day today. Despite having to rearrange yesterdays Nursery Sports Day, we have been lucky with the weather today; crowds cheered and the children competed brilliantly. Thank you to Mrs Palmer, and our staff team for their organisation. Infants Sports Day is next Wednesday, re-arranged times for the Nursery Sports Day are included in this Newsletter.

Over the coming weeks, we will be preparing all children for moving up to their next classes. Please see below for more information about who your child's class teacher will be next year. This information has been shared with the children in school today. We also look forward to welcoming parents/carers into school next week for the 'Meet the Teacher' and stay and play events.

You will receive your child's end of year school report on Friday 11th July. [Year 6 pupils on Tuesday 8th July.] If you would like to discuss your child's report, please don't hesitate to make an appointment with the class teacher.

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Newsham

Update

Class Organisation for 2025/26:

Current Class	New Class	New Teacher
FS2M	1M	Miss Middlewood
FS2W	1P	Miss Parker
FS2S	1N	Miss Norton
FS2WR	1G	Miss A Green
1G	2F	Mrs Jacobsz [Mrs Cherrington maternity Leave]
1H	2G	Miss Coulman
1P	2H	Mrs Chattaway

25 26

Children in Y4 will be bringing home their class information for the next academic year. A lot of time has been spent to ensure that these classes are suitably mixed and that every child has been placed with someone they have chosen. We are unable to alter the new classes at this stage.

Current Class	New class	New Teacher
2L	3S	Miss Sims
2H	3G	Miss B Green
2G	3LS	Miss Lambert/ Mrs Scott
3G	4B	Mr Brook
3SB	4G	Miss Goodhalll
3H	4R	Mr Rafferty
35	4C	Ms Cook
5A	6K	Mr Kendall
5H	6A	Miss Atkinson
5J	6Н	Miss Hoggarth
5SP	6B	Mr Bargh

School Summer Fayre 2025

Thank you to everyone who supported the School Summer Fayre last week. It was lovely to see so many families enjoying the activities and watching their children perform.

A huge thank you to the FOAS for organising the event and to all the staff and parents who volunteered [before, during and after the event] without them, it would not have been able to go ahead.

At this time I do not know how much money was raised. What I do know is that every penny comes back to school to help subsidise the coast of visitors, visits and equipment for our children.



School Meals

Please could I ask that all outstanding debt for school meals is paid before the end of term. Unpaid debt will be forwarded to the Academy Trust's Finance Team. Your support and co-operation with this would be appreciated.

<u>Reminder</u>—school provide one hot meal choice everyday. Dietary requirements are catered for however we are unable to provide an alternative choice based on a preference alone.

School Games Gold Mark Award

We are delighted to announce that we have been awarded the School Games Gold Mark Award again this year. This recognises our school's engagement in the School Games and celebrates keeping young people active. We are delighted to have been recognised for our success.

A huge thanks to Mrs Palmer and Miss Jarvis for all of the time and effort that has gone into this.



Author Visit!

F52, Year 2 and Year 5 thoroughly enjoyed their author workshops with Katherine Wheatley this week We also enjoyed the whole school worships, where Kath told us more about the process of becoming an author.





For more information about Katherine's work and to purchase any additional books, please visit https://bumblegreenbooks.co.uk/

Therapy Dog

From September, we are in the fortunate position to have a therapy dog in school. Therapy dogs can provide improved emotional well-being, reduce anxieties, enhance social skills and are overall a calming presence.

If your child has an allergy to dogs or has a fear of dogs, please let the school office know as soon as possible and we will be in touch with you to discuss this further.

Hello my name is Willow.



Please follow us on X [formerly Twitter] @allsaintsfed to enjoy sharing many of the exciting events and activities which take place across the federation.



Sports' Day Arrangements

You are invited to join us for this year's School Sports Day. Please find the details below of the timings for the events which you are welcome to spectate.

Further details have been shared in letters to parents.



Nursery Sports Day—Wednesday 9th July 9am-9:30am and 12:45pm—1:15pm

For further information please speak to a member of staff on the door. Nursery Sports Day takes place at the front of Nursery. After 8:55am, access will be via Limetree Avenue ONLY.

Infant Sport's Day - Wednesday 9th July

Year 1: Track races 9:15am - 10:15am

Year 2: Track races 10:45am - 11:45am

FS2 [Reception]: Track races 2:00pm - 3:00pm

Access to the school field, for the track events, will be via the gate in the school car park. The gates will be open approximately 15 minutes before the start of each year group's track races. Please do not park in the carpark, unless disabled access is required, as the gates will be locked at the start and end of the school day.

The FOAS will be serving refreshments on the main school field. Please support them if you can.

Diary Dates

July

8th—Year 6 Production 2:15pm and 5:30pm

8th—Y6 Reports handed out

9th—11th —Hessle High Transition Days

9th—Nursery Sports' Day 9am and 12:45pm

9th—Y1 Track Events—9:15am—10:15am

9th—Y2 Track Events—10:45am—11:45am

9th—FS2 Track Events—2:00pm —3:00pm

10th— Transition—'Move up' morning and new to nursery and FS2 'Stay and Play' sessions with parents and carers

10th—Meet the Teacher Sessions for parents and carers of children currently in Y2,3,4 and 5

11th— Meet the Teacher Sessions for parents and carers of children currently in FS2 and Y1

15th—FOAS Teddy Bear's Picnic for Nursery children and parents 3:30pm—4:15pm

15th—All Saints' Y6 Leavers' Fest on the Field 5:00pm—6:30pm

16th—Y3 Visit to the Humber Bridge

16th—Y2 Production 2:15pm and 5:30pm in the Junior School Hall

18th—Y2 and Y6 Parties

21st—Enrichment Day in School

22nd—Y6 Leavers' Service in Church 9:30am

22nd—School Closes for Summer

September

2nd—School reopens to ALL pupils

Meet the Teacher Sessions

Meet the Tedcher

Thursday 10th July

Parents and carers of children currently in **Years 2**, **3**, **4** and **5**. Please arrive at the Junior School Office at **2:40pm**.

Friday 11th July

Parents and carers of children currently in **FS2** [Reception] and Year 1 Please arrive at the Infant School Office at 2:40pm.

Overview of the Session

At **2:45pm** prompt your child's new teacher will collect you from the Hall. They will take you to their classroom to introduce themselves and share a brief overview of information about their class and year group. This session will be approx. 15 minutes in length to enable parents or carers to attend a

different class at **3pm** if required.

3:15pm - Please leave via the school offices for the end of the day.

On Friday 18th July, the children will be bringing some of their work home. Please send your child to school with a bag/strong carrier bag on this day.

